
 Government shouldn’t be considering passing laws which create hurdles to the 
participation of its citizens in the legislative and initiative process.   

According to the Secretary of State’s office, the current e-sheets rules are both 
bi-partisan and good policy. SB 761 would restrict Oregonians’ voting rights. 

 Vote no on SB 761. 
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